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AWI/152

24 December 2021

Angelene Juay
Quality Manager
8 Pandan Avenue
Singapore 609384

Dear Angelene Juay

LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE UNDER THE TERMS OF THE TECHNICAL ARRANGEMENT OF AVIATION MAINTENANCE BETWEEN THE CIVIL
AVIATION AUTHORITY OF SINGAPORE AND THE CIVIL AVIATION BUREAU, THE MINISTRY OF LAND, INFRASTRUCTURE, TRANSPORT AND
TOURISM OF JAPAN

1. This letter serves to confirm that Liebherr-Singapore Pte Ltd is qualified, under the terms of the Technical Arrangement on Aviation
Maintenance between the Civil Aviation Authority of Singapore and the Civil Aviation Bureau, the Ministry of Land, Infrastructure,
Transport and Tourism of Japan to perform maintenance on Japan aeronautical products.



2. In keeping with the requirements of the Technical Arrangement, any maintenance on Japan aeronautical products will be performed
in accordance with the ratings and limitations established by the Civil Aviation Authority of Singapore and the requirements set forth

in the Technical Arrangement.
3. Should you have any questions regarding this letter or Technical Arrangement, please contact your CAAS representative.

This is a computer-generated letter and no signature is required.

n



